AKSLI

ASOSIASI KONTRAKTOR SURVEY LAUT INDONESIA

To:
Ms. Virna Olivia Sasabone
PT. Advanced Offshore Indonesia

Dear Ms. Virna Olivia Sasabone,

On behalf of Badan SAR Nasional (BASARNAS) and Asosiasi Kontraktor Survey Laut
Indonesia (AKSLI), we would like to extend our great appreciation to PT. Advanced
Offshore Indonesia for participation during the search of the missing Air Asia QZ8501 in
January 2015 as part of our Corporate Social Responsibility (CSR) program.

Your contribution that lead us to finding the wreckage and the black box of the airplane,
demonstrate that you have provided the best resources and show good coordination with
all related parties at all time. The contribution was more than just assistance but it was an

act of humanity.

We truly appreciate your contribution.

Yours sincerely,

Marsekal Madya. F.H. Bambang Sulistyo Ir. M.Sobri A.Syawie, MM
Chief of BASARNAS Chairman of AKSLI




